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For Immediate Release 

Former Paisley Inn (604 Queen Street S) 
Demolition Ceremony 

  
September 1, 2021 

The Municipality of Arran-Elderslie in partnership with The Fisher Grist Milling Corporation are 
hosting a demolition ceremony to honour the former Paisley Inn building that is being 
demolished. This ceremony will be held to say goodbye to this landmark building and celebrate 
the future plans. 

The former Paisley Inn (604 Queen Street S) building will begin to be demolished by Budget 
Environmental Incorporated starting in mid September and to be completed by mid October.  
Plans to rebuild a mixed residential and commercial building in the same location with many of 
the same design attributes and unique features are currently underway. Invizij Architects and 
Schilthuis Construction are leading the project to rebuild on this property.  

The Municipality of Arran-Elderslie is excited to support this project and is looking forward to the 
building that will be constructed in the place which will pay homage to history of the former 
Paisley Inn and the positive addition that this future building will make to Downtown Paisley. 

 

Former Paisley Inn Demolition Ceremony 

Date: September 13, 2021 6:00pm to 7:00pm 

Location: Paisley Cenotaph Square 

Please note that this is a socially distanced gathering and masks will be required to worn. 

 

### 

For information, please contact: 
Sylvia Kirkwood, CAO 
Municipality of Arran-Elderslie 
519-363-3039 Ext 118 
cao@arran-elderslie.ca 
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